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Autumn Term 2019 

Firstly, I would like to 

welcome everyone back 

after a lovely summer 

holidays! I hope everyone is 

feeling rested and ready to 

start their first term of 

year four. 

 

We will be kicking off 

the year with our 

class chocolate topic! 

I am really excited to 

be exploring the 

journey of chocolate, 

Fairtrade and… we 

may even have the 

opportunity to make 

our own. Yum! 

As scientists we will 

start the year by 

exploring animals 

including humans 

before moving onto 

changing states. 

Science will be linked 

to our topic exploring 

teeth and eating. We 

will work 

scientifically, carrying 

out investigations. 

In RE, we will be 

exploring the Creation 

Story and how we see 

ourselves in the 

likeness of Jesus. 

Some quick reminders! 

Homework will be given on a 

Monday. Children will be required 

to read daily and practice their 

weekly spellings in their homework 

logs. Children will also need to 

practice their times tables. This is 

really important as children are 

required to take their times 

tables test in the summer term of 

year four. 

Children should keep their reading 

logs in their bags every day. I will 

need to see children’s homework 

books every Monday please. Please 

let me know if you have any 

questions.  

 
PE 

Eagle Class have PE on a 

Monday and a Friday. Full kit is 

mandatory for these sessions.  

Should you need to contact me 

you are welcome to pop in and 

see me at the end of the school 

day. Any questions or queries 

can be dealt with through Class 

Dojo and I will respond as soon 

as possible.  

Thank you.   

 

In English, we are 

continuing on our Talk 

for Writing journey. 

This will be a whole 

class effort and we look 

forward to showing off 

some of our fabulous 

storytelling and writing. 

In Maths, this term, we 

will be focusing on Place 

Value and 

understanding the 

importance of number. 

We will have daily 

number talk sessions 

and weekly arithmetic 

tests. This year we will 

be working hard on our 

times tables.  
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